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CONGRATULATIONS!

King Edward Campus Administrators, Instructors and Staff are pleased
to extend congratulations to the Mt. Pleasant Music students who
have successfully completed the requirements for the Music Diploma.
Those graduating are:

Mary Elizabeth Barry Ian McHattie
Sheila Marie Davis Bruce McIntyre
Arnie Eigenfeldt Barry Nolin
Yurgen J.F. Ilaender Edith Pritchard
Jack MacDermot Ian Schildt

Paul MacDermot

-CC. RKina Edward Camous
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To - COLLEGE AND INSTITUTE CONTACT PERSONS
INSTRUCTIONAL SKILLS PROGRAM

Subject - FACILITATOR TRAINING WORKSHOP

Our next Facilitator Training Workshop is scheduled
for August 23-27 at the 5th floor of the Library at the Langara
Campus of Vancouver Community College. This workshop will
replace the one previously mentioned in the ISW Newsletter as
scheduled for June 7-11.

I am now accepting registrations for this workshop
and encourage you to contact me as soon as possible as we had
to close off registration at our last workshop with more
requests than spaces.

In order to accommodate as many colleges and institutes
as possible, the initial registration will be limited to two
spaces per institution. However, an additional two names may
be placed on a waiting list.

There will be a registration fee of $100. for basic
materials and supplies. I have enclosed a copy of the overall
ISW Program Description for potential participants. More details
will be sent upon registration.

Please contact me if you wish to reserve space in this
August Facilitator Training Workshop. The next one will likely
be held in late January. We are also willing to assist a college
or institute arrange an on-site Facilitator Training Workshop for
a maximum of five participants.

Yours ‘truly, . '
M %ﬂbw:b
Diane Morrison,
DM/h Co-ordinator,
Program Development.
cc - College Principals

Lorne Thompson
Ted Anderson

For further information please contact Fay Wong, the Dean of Instruction's
secretary.



FREE LAW CLASSES

The People's Law School and Chinese Cultural Centre are sponsoring
Free Law Classes (in Cantonese) on the following subjects:

May 31 Importing Goods to Canada

June 14  Unemployment

June 28 Wills & Estates

July 5 Family Property in Marriage & Divorce
July 12 Buying & Selling a Home

Time: 7:30 p.m. - 9:30 p.m.

Place: Chinese Cultural Centre
50 East Pender Street
Vancouver, B.C,

For more information, please phone Nerissa Yue at 734-1126.

G.C.

FROM THE LIBRARY - ROUTING PERIODICALS

Since many faculty are away during the summer months, and based on
previous years experience, periodicals will not normally be routed

to you between June and August. Please drop Sunita a note if you wish
to continue receiving titles during the summer.

BaC.

““Aha! So that’s how my books get dog-eared."’
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K.E.C. FACULTY/STAFF ACTIVITIES:

CiE. tsu People's Law School Conf. May 28

E. Williams Conference of Delta Kappa Gamma . Aug. 2 -6
Society International

J. Johnstone 10th Annual College Chemistry May 3 -5
Canada Conference

N. Morelli ACCC/CVA Conference and Workshop May 31 - June 4

M. Bennett CIEA Convention & ACCC/CVA Conf. May 28 - June 4
and Workshop.

B. Nobel Assoc. for Education of the June 28 - 30
Visually Handicapped Biennial Conf.

J. Lydiard (as above) June 28 - 30

P. Littleboy Conference on Competency-based June 21 - 25
Learning

T. Kirby Review Committee for Communications May 26
Curriculum Guide

F.W.

GOOD_LUCK

Dr. Diane Rothon has announced her resignation to go into private
practice, effective June 7th.

In the two years Dr. Rothon has worked with the College (2 days a week

at King Edward) she has been a dedicated member of the Medical Staff.

Her efforts have been much appreciated by students particularly, but
by staff as well.

On behalf of all of us at King Edward, I wish you the very best of
Tuck and good fortune.

DB

BELIEVE IT OR NOT!

A french speaking student wanted to know why he couldn't take English
Assessment in French.

Bt



LOST

One pair men's glasses - heavy brown frames, lost Wednesday, May 26th about
4:00 p.m. between K.E.C. and V.G.H. If found, would you please phone
Robert Somerville at 430-6624.

LS.
POSITION OPENINGS

VCC King Edward Campus requires a Co-ordinator I of Homemaking Programs,
Vocational Planning and Work Readiness Department. Closing date for
applications is June 23rd. :

Selkirk College, Castlegar requires instructors in the following: Aviation,
Music, Geography and Psychology. Closing date for applications is June 7th.

For further information about the above positions, please see bulletin boards.
H.E-Pe

TELEPHONE SERVICE

If you have had a problem phoning the KEC Switchboard during the past two
weeks, please be assured it is not the operators fault. There is a mal-
function in the system. So far B.C. Tel have been unable to locate the
problem, but are continuing to work on it. :

D.M.

. .
*‘We ‘ve come 10 move yqur telephone connection one meter. '’ i




“Mund you. propagandawise the Christians do a superb job.



